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TO: Rhode Island Secretary of State
FROM: Gretchen Bell
RE: Medicaid Program Institutions for Mental Diseases– 210-RICR-10-00-7 
DATE: July 27, 2020

Medicaid Program Institutions for Mental Diseases– 210-RICR-10-00-7

EOHHS did not receive any comments from the public regarding the adoption of 
210-RICR-10-00-7
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